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Galloway Township, NJ - Students visiting the Jersey Shore as well as students enrolled at 
Stockton University can take advantage of reduced tuition rates this summer by taking at least 
one undergraduate course at the new Stockton-Island Campus in Atlantic City. 

The Board of Trustees approved a resolution making undergraduates eligible for flat-rate 
summer tuition as long as one of the courses they take is in Atlantic City. The board said it 
wanted to promote the new Island Campus on the Boardwalk and attract both residents and 
visitors to enroll in summer classes there and at Stockton’s other locations.  

Under the plan, one four-credit course will cost $1537.04 in tuition and fees and students can 
take three four-credit courses for the price of two at $3,074.08 in tuition and fees. Each 
additional four-credit course would be $1537.04. There is a $35 transportation and safety fee 
per semester for summer courses. Planning is underway to provide limited summer sessions at 
the Island Campus, with more academic programs to begin in the fall. 

In addition, more than 305 summer courses - 127 of them offered totally online - will be offered 
at the Galloway main campus and the Manahawkin and Hammonton instructional sites. 

 For more information, visit the Office of the Registrar. 

Stockton’s standard flat-rate tuition program also enables full-time students to take between 12 
and 20 credits and pay the same rate. Students who take 20 credits can graduate sooner and 
potentially save thousands of dollars in the cost of classes and housing or commuting. 

In other action, the trustees authorized notification of the New Jersey Presidents Council, which 
represents the state's public, private, religious and community colleges and universities, and the 
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Office of the Secretary of Higher Education about a proposed doctoral degree in organizational 
leadership in the School of Education. After the necessary approvals are obtained, the program 
is expected to be offered at the Island Campus in 2016, bringing Stockton’s total number of 
graduate programs to 14.  

Charles Ingram, vice president for Administration and Finance, reported that Stockton Affiliated 
Services, Inc. (SASI) has contributed over $9,591,000 in payments to Stockton since its 
inception in July 2008.   

SASI, a non-profit auxiliary organization, provides many services university community such as 
off- campus housing rentals for graduate students, faculty and staff; transportation and safety 
services; dining services; and the campus bookstore.                              

 

                                           #           #          #           

 

 

 


